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REPORT 

Mr. Arun P. (2006-2010 batch, ECE) who is an Engineer in Tata Elxsi, 

Trivandrum came to the campus on 17/10/2015 to share his experiences 

during college life and industrial life with the fifth semester students.  

 

He had a discussion with the students, in which the students were told 

about the usefulness of different activities conducted in the college. He 

also had a session with the students in which he discussed about basics of 

embedded system design. 

 

 

 



 


